Background on Transmission Operator
Summary of ROS

On 8/11/11, there was discussion regarding contradiction in the proposed language and Section 4.5.3.3, EEA Levels, of the Operating Guides.  It was stated that while NOGRR073 uses Transmission Operator (TO), the language also references paragraph (4)(a) of Section 4.5.3.3 and paragraph (4)(a) of Protocol Section 6.5.9.4.2, EEA Levels, that use Transmission Service Provider (TSP), Distribution Service Provider (DSP) or their agents.  
The ROS directed the Nodal Protocol and Guides Resolution Task Force (NPGRTF) to review the language in NOGRR073 and determine if a new NOGRR should be submitted to correct any contradictions. The group decided to withdraw NOGRR073 and submit an NPRR and NOGRR to remove the contradictions.
